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29th April 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of Year 2’s topic ‘Scrumdiddlyumptious’ we have organised a visit to Pontefract 

Castle to take part in a Liquorice Workshop on Monday, 9th May. The workshop will involve 

finding out about the history of liquorice in Pontefract and where it was grown. 

 

The children will also be making their own maps of the castle grounds as part of our 

Geography work. We will be looking at where the Haribo factory is located and how it has 

changed over time. Children will also have the opportunity to visit the Haribo shop and to 

purchase a bag of sweets. 

 

We will be catching the train from Featherstone in the morning and making our way straight 

to the castle where one group will take part in the workshop and the other will complete the 

mapping activity and Haribo shop visit.   

 

Please can you provide a packed lunch for your children as we are planning to have a picnic 

in the castle grounds at lunch time. After lunch, the groups will swap over before returning to 

school by 3.15pm. 

 

The cost of the trip is £3.70 per child, which includes the train fare and the cost of the 

workshop. If you wish your child to purchase a bag of sweets please send your child with a 

maximum of £1.00 on the morning of the trip. They will be responsible for looking after 

their money and bringing the change home. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Wednesday 4th May 2022. 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Inhester and Miss Nicklin 

 

 

 

I wish my child ______________________ Class ___________ to take part in the visit to 

Pontefract on Monday 9th May and enclose £3.70. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………. 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


